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Dear Parents and carers,  

I have decided after some long deliberation to retire early, at the end of this term and move on to 

some pastures new, with a completely different venture.   

Obviously I have really enjoyed my time at Bexton and our many accomplishments over the years.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your support, kind words and 

encouragement over the years, they have really been appreciated.  I would also like to thank all 

the staff for their incredibly hard work, without them we wouldn’t have made such a difference.  

The children,  staff and wider community, especially all the grandparents, are incredible and words 

cannot express how much I have really appreciated them over the years.   

Good luck and best wishes to you all for the future.   

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Paul Dolan 
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